
 

 

School Community Announcement 
 
Please refer below for our opening and closing times for the Main Administration Office (located off Fern 
Grove Boulevard) during April.  
 
Sub-school offices will be closed from Friday 12 April and will reopen on Tuesday 30 April at 8:00am. 
 
2024 – Opening Hours 
Monday 15 April       9:00am to 3:00pm 
Tuesday 16 April       9:00am to 3:00pm 
Wednesday 24 April      9:00am to 3:00pm 
Friday 26 April       9:00am to 3:00pm 
 
 
 
 
Normal Office Hours  
Resume Tuesday 30 April      8:00am to 4:00pm 
 
 
 
 
Sub-School Office Contact Details 
 
If you have any queries relating to your sub-school, please refer to the contact details below: 
 
 General Queries Absentees 
Junior School 8282 5189 notatjs@tyndale.sa.edu.au 
Middle School 8282 5118 notatms@tyndale.sa.edu.au 
Senior School 8282 5119 notatss@tyndale.sa.edu.au 
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